
Millersville Welcomes the New SCMA Faculty 

Millersville faculty recently participated in a week-long New Faculty Orientation program.  The program 

included meeting with and learning about many offices and departments on campus, as well as 

programming on pedagogy, technology and student learning. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brent Horton, Biology 

Katie Allen, Chemistry 

Rachel Fogle, Biology 

Bobby Karimi, Earth Sciences 

Puya Ghazizadeh, Computer Science 

William Kittleman, Chemistry 

 


